MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 3RD DECEMBER 2021 SUDBURY FREE TRADE

THOSE PRESENT:

Malcolm Snow, Peter Heard, Malcolm Offord, Daynore Cameron, Sue Kistruck and Sue Ayres

APOLOGIES:

Rachel Price, Janet Stenner, Vi, Goodhand

1. MINUTE SECRETARY:

Sue Ayres agreed to take the minutes

2. FINANCE:

Balance in bank £158.44

The signatories are Sue Kistruck, Peter Heard, Malcolm Offord and Janet Stenner

3.NEXT STEPS:

There were a variety of ideas and suggestions as to how we could promote Fair Trade knowledge and awareness, to encourage local businesses to stock fair trade goods.

- Sue to be in contact with Alan Muchal and Richard Stainer.
- Sue to contact all local schools, Primary and Secondary to ask for permission to share the information about Fair Trade, when it is possible to go into schools again
- Ask Tim to take on the role of promoting Fair Trade through social media.
- ➤ We need to update the directory (ask Rachel Town Manager) to do this.
- Request application form for a grant from Town Council.

➤ To ensure that we decorate a tree in the 2022 Christmas Tree Festival

4. COMMITTEE TO APPROVE CIRCULATION OF MINUTES

Malcolm Snow asked the committees approval for our minutes to be circulated and shared with Churches Together. Those present approved unanimously.

5. FAIR TRADE RENEWAL

Ensure that the Town Council continues to fulfil the commitments by the renewal date 30/09/2022

6 DATE OF NEXT MEETING

Malcolm Snow to circulate three options for the next meeting Friday 14th, 21st or 28th January in The Mayor's Parlour at the Town Hall at 10.15 am

Chairman	
)ate	